
 

I strongly support bills SB 99 and SB 690, with the goal of ending Oregon's observance of 

daylight savings time. 

 

Observing daylight savings time is an antiquated process which does not apply to modern life.  It 

causes business losses, increased traffic accidents, and it harms children who have to adjust twice 

a year to new sleep/school schedules.  It is completely unnatural and a perfect example of the 

negative side effects that occur from government policy trying to make an unnecessary 

correction to day-to-day life.   

My thanks to Senator Thatcher and Senator Boquist for their work on these bills! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Reed Shumaker 


